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June 2015 

Classmates: 

I hope you are enjoying the summer.  A few quick notes: 

Wabash’s fiscal year ends June 30, 2015 

For those of you who have donated to Wabash this year, thank you.  If you have not had the 

opportunity to donate yet this year, please consider giving a gift before June 30
th

, the end of 

the fiscal year.  Any donation you give will help current and future students and help our class as 

we try to improve on our class giving totals from last year. You can securely make a gift on-line 

to our Alma Mater at:  https://www.wabash.edu/giving/give 

Big Bash 2015 

Over 330 alumni came to campus on June 5-7 for another Big Bash weekend.  The College had a 

weekend of events planned for the alumni and their families.  It was good seeing a number of 

you for our 20
th

 reunion, including Nick Carter, Thoma Mattox, Dave McElhiney, Kyle 

Rapp, and Jason Shelton.  Joel Tragesser represented the class well by leading a discussion on 

the trends in trademarks, copyrights, and rights of publicity on the internet and on mobile device 

apps along with tips for owners and users.  It was a great weekend for the College and those who 

were able to make it back to campus. 

Spreading the fame of her honored name 

I had the opportunity to have lunch with Dr. Sang Kwon, DDS and his five year old son Lucas.  

Sang and his wife, Anne, reside in Indianapolis where Sang has a successful dental practice.  It 

was good catching up with Sang and getting in some early recruiting for the College with Lucas. 
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Class News 

With Big Bash concluding, we are gathering ideas for another Class of 1995 event.  If you have 

any ideas or want to be involved, please drop me a line.  Whether it is a Wabash tailgate, 

baseball game, or other event, it would be good to see you.  I hope you have a fun and safe 

summer with your families. 

Wabash Always Fights! 

Joe Samreta 

(317) 379-9192 

Samretaj@yahoo.com 
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